

C. VOCABULARY & READING (15 minutes - 10 points)

For each following question, choose the correct answer.

Art you can eat



Yujia Hu was born in China, but moved to Milan, in Italy, when he was eight. His family have a Japanese restaurant there. When Jujia left school, he (51)_____ a course at an art school, but he didn't complete it. (52)_____, he went to work in the family restaurant as a sushi chef. Sushi is a Japanese dish made of rice, with fish and vegetables. Yujia is a big (53) _____ of basketball, and a few years ago he (54) _____ to start using sushi to make models of the faces of famous players. His next idea was to make little shoes, usually trainers, out of sushi. It (56)_____him about 30 minutes to make each shoe. Yujia doesn't serve the sushi shoes to customers at his family's restaurant, but he shares photographs of them online.

- | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|------------|
| 51. A. got | B. held | C. began |
| 52. A. Instead | B. Really | C. Maybe |
| 53. A. parter | B. fan | C. member |
| 54. A. believed | B. understood | C. decided |
| 55. A. spends | B. takes | C. delays |

The lorry driver



My aunt Naomi is a lorry driver. When she left school, she didn't know what she wanted to do, so she went to work in a supermarket. One day, she was talking to one of the lorry drivers at the supermarket, and she decided she wanted to drive a lorry herself. She went home and told her parents (my grandparents!), and they thought it was a good idea.

Naomi's journeys are different every day, and she goes to every part of the country. She enjoys driving, but she says that one day, she would like to get a job with a different company so she can drive to other countries. Lots of other drivers do this.

Naomi says she likes being out on the road, seeing new towns all the time, but the best thing about driving lorries for her is chatting to everyone she sees during her working day. She also says the lorries are really comfortable, so she doesn't mind sleeping in them. For her, they are her home on wheels!

I asked my grandparents what they thought about Naomi's job. They are happy that Naomi's happy, so they don't want her to change jobs. But they worry about her because it's sometimes a dangerous job and she spends a lot of time away from home.

- 56.** Where did Naomi get the idea to be a lorry driver?
- A. at her school
 - B. at the supermarket
 - C. at home
- 57.** What does the second paragraph tell us about Naomi's job?
- A. She drives all around the world.
 - B. She often drives to the same places.
 - C. She hopes to work for another company in the future.
- 58.** What does Naomi like most about her job?
- A. the travelling
 - B. the people
 - C. the lorries
- 59.** What do Naomi's parents think about her job?
- A. They would like Naomi to do a different job.
 - B. They are glad it's such an exciting job.
 - C. They believe the job has some problems.
- 60.** What is the writer doing in the text?
- A. explaining how to get one type of work
 - B. describing someone's work
 - C. giving advice about doing difficult work

B. READING AND WRITING

Part 1

You are going camping next weekend with your family.

Write **an email** to your English friend, Lee. In your email:

- ask Lee to come camping with you and your family
- say why you are going camping
- tell Lee what to bring

Write 25 words or more

Write your answer in the space below.

[illegible]

Part 2

Your English teacher has asked you to write a story.

Your story must begin with this sentence.

It was my first time in the jungle and I was so excites.

Write a story (80 - 100 words).

Write your answer in the space below.

[illegible]